
SPX to Report Second Quarter 2010 Financial Results on August 4

July 14, 2010 8:03 AM ET

CHARLOTTE, N.C., July 14, 2010 /PRNewswire via COMTEX/ --  

SPX Corporation (NYSE: SPW) today announced that it will release its second quarter 2010 financial results on Wednesday, 
August 4, 2010. 

Chris Kearney, Chairman, President and CEO, and Patrick O'Leary, Executive Vice President and CFO, will hold a conference 
call at 8:30 a.m. Eastern time. Those interested in participating in the conference call should dial in five minutes prior to the start of 
the call. The call will be simultaneously webcast via the company's website at http://www.spx.com/ and the slide presentation will 
be available in the Investor Relations section of the site. 

Conference call

Dial in: 866-730-5762  

From outside the United States: 857-350-1586  

Access Code: 94652584 

The web cast will be available on SPX's website through Wednesday, August 18. A replay of the call will be available by 
telephone through Wednesday, August 11. 

To listen to a replay of the call

Dial in: 888-286-8010  

From outside the United States: 617-801-6888  

Access Code: 25490394 

About SPX

SPX Corporation (NYSE: SPW) is a Fortune 500 multi-industry manufacturing leader that provides its customers with highly-
specialized, engineered solutions to solve critical business issues. 

SPX products and technologies play an important role in the expansion of global infrastructure to help meet increased demand for 
power and energy and support many different sources of power generation, including coal and natural gas, nuclear, solar and 
geothermal. The company's innovative product portfolio, containing many energy efficient products, includes cooling systems for 
power plants throughout the world; highly advanced food processing components and turnkey, scalable systems serving the global 
food and beverage industry; process equipment that assists a variety of flow processes including oil and gas exploration, 
distribution and refinement and power generation; handheld diagnostic tools that aid in vehicle maintenance and repair; and power 
transformers that allow utility companies to regulate electric voltage, transmission and distribution. 

With headquarters in Charlotte, North Carolina, SPX has 15,000 employees in more than 35 countries worldwide. Visit 
http://www.spx.com/. 

SOURCE SPX Corporation 

Contacts:

Ryan Taylor (Investors)
704-752-4486 
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E-mail: investor@spx.com  

Jennifer H. Epstein (Media)
704-752-7403 
E-mail: jennifer.epstein@spx.com  
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